
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

7th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

This week we have been rubbing shoulders with royalty –  

our girls and boys football teams travelled to St George’s  

Park (home of the England football training ground) to  

represent Wolverhampton Wanderer’s (Wolves) and take  

part in the 10 year anniversary of St George’s Park being  

opened. HRH Prince William was present during the morning. 
 

The children were an absolute credit to Eastfield. I would  

like to say a big thank you to Mr T Warren, our Chair of  

Governors for making this amazing opportunity happen for us and I would also like to thank our PE Specialist Leader 

Mr Tew for accompanying the children.  

Finally, I would like to say a MASSIVE well done to our Girl’s Football Team, who won the whole tournament 

by beating West Bromich Albion in the semi-final and then winning the final on penalties!    
 

Congratulations to our Stars of  

the Week – well done! 

Class 1  Eva H 

Class 2  Sofia W 

Class 3  Liliana K 

Class 4  Prince JF 

Class 5  Ethan H 

Class 6  Miriam HS 

Class 7  Cherrierose T 

Class 8  Justice N 

Class 9  Zihan Y 

Class 10  Kyarni M 

Class 11  Ava O'M 

Class 12  Sahib B 

Class 13  Adriana N 

Class 14  Renma M 

School Dinners (Next week) - Week 3 

(Week beginning 10th October)  

Monday – Jacket potatoes with various fillings  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with garlic 

bread, sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, and 

mixed salad 

Thursday –cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie sausages + 

chips with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 
 

 

 
 

This week we have welcomed visitors from The 

Education Excellence Team within Wolverhampton 

Council – they observed lessons, looked at children’s 

books, spoke to the children about their learning and 

spoke to the staff about the Eastfield curriculum. The 

visit was a great success and gave us the chance to 

share our strong teaching and share our love of the 

Maths Mastery approach with the Council.  

 

I would like to wish Mrs Fellows all the best as she 

commences her maternity leave today. We hope that 

you have a happy, healthy, and relaxing last few days 

before the pitter patter of tiny feet! 

 

On Monday we will be celebrating World Mental Health 

Day by wearing as much yellow as we can! If you wish to 

donate to Young Minds #HelloYellow then please send 

your child into school with a small donation or please 

donate to our just giving page.   
 

Have a lovely weekend, I look forward to seeing 

everyone wearing yellow on Monday.  
 

Mrs Hay 

Head Teacher   
   

 

Dates for Diary  
 

Wear yellow for Mental 

Health Day – Monday 10th 

October  

School Photos – Friday 

21st October  

Half Term Holiday – 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th 

October  

INSET day – Monday 31st 

October, school closed   

 

WORD OF THE 

WEEK - This week 

our word is 

‘RADIANT’ 
It is an adjective. It 

means bright with joy and 

hope. It is based on 

Latin radiāns “shining,” the 

present participle of the 

verb radiāre “to radiate 

light, shine,” which is 

based on the 

noun radius “beam, ray.”  

Synonyms: shining, bright, 

beaming, gleaming, 

brilliant, glowing, 

glittering, illuminated, lit 

E.g Someone who is radiant 

is so happy that their 

happiness shows in their 

face. Kathy smiled at her 

daughter's radiant face. 

On her wedding day the 

bride looked truly radiant. 

Please ask your child 

about the word 

‘RADIANT’ and 

encourage them to use 

this word in their 

everyday talking and 

their homework.  

  

 

   

 

PE day Class / Year group for this year  
Monday - Year 4 (Class 9 and Class 10) 

Tuesday - Year 1 (Class 3 and Class 4) and  

Year 6 (Class 13 and Class 14) 

Wednesday - Reception (class 1 and class 2)  

and Year 5 (Class 11 and Class 12) 

Thursday - Year 2 (Class 5 and Class 6)  

Friday - Year 3 (Class 7 and Class 8) 
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